1500 Florida Avenue
P. O. Box 367
Crossett, AR 71635

436 Hwy 425 North
P. O. Box 1185
Monticello, AR 71657

Dear Greg & Alan:

I would like to take this opportunity to express my thoughts on the latest installation of tables in
my Monticello restaurant.

The present set, by far, is the best set of tables that has been installed since we started doing
business with you and your company 10 years ago. As the old television commercial said,

"you've come a long way, baby."

We started out with the glass top tables the first project and then we changed to the epoxy the second
and since then Formica. The difference in upkeep between the old products and the new is like day and night.
The new tables are a breeze to clean and we have no streaking as we did with the glass and epoxy. Also the
new product does not scratch. The main problem we experienced with the epoxy was that after a few months,
with the large amount of traffic we run, the tables showed a lot of scratches and marring. The Formica tables
literally look as good the day they were removed, as they did the day they were installed, 2 years before.

Also,each year the artwork quality gets better and better. The clarity of the advertisements is as
good as the pictures were under the glass tops.

It has been a pleasure doing business with you and your organization for the past several
years. I've heard nothing but good things from the advertisers in both the Crossett and Monticello locations.
The customers spend a good amount of time reading the information in the ads.

The concept has worked out great for me and the advertisers and I look forward to the
next set of tables. If track records account for anything, the next set should be nothing but great.

Sincer

Jimmy Grissom
Owner/Operator
WesterN SizzIliN
Crossett & Monticello



